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No. DoEE/SoET/2021/745                                     Dated: 14th November, 2021 

 

N O T I C E 

The orientation programme for the students of B.Tech, Electrical Engineering, 1st 

semester, Batch 2021, will be held on 16-11-2021 (Tuesday), from 11 am onwards, 

in the SIMULATION Lab, Electrical Engineering Department, IUST. All the 

students of Batch 2021 are requested to attend the programme and be seated by 

10:30 am, at the aforementioned venue.  No student shall be allowed to attend the 

orientation programme without wearing a face mask. The programme will comprise 

of presentations by faculty members and aims to welcome the incoming batch and 

familiarize them with the Labs, Department, institution & with different facilities 

available in the University. The programme will also enable them to interact with the 

faculty and staff members of the Department.  

 

Note: COVID SOPs must be followed scrupulously all the time by the 

students. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Dr S.A Nahvi 

I/C Head 

Department of EE, SoE&T, IUST 

 

 

Copy to: 

• Dean SoE&T, for information 

• Dean Academic Affairs for information 

• PR Cell with a request to upload the notice on the University website, for information to the students. 

• All faculty/staff members for information 

 


